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CAUTIONARY NOTICE

It has come to the notice of Tata Asset Management Private Limited (TAMPL), Investment 
Manager to Tata Mutual Fund (TMF) that a fake/deceptive/fraudulent WhatsApp Group by the 
name of “Tata Investment Club” has been created in the name of Tata Mutual Fund 
impersonating TMF by using our name, logo as well as identities of the officials of TAMPL.

Neither TMF nor TAMPL nor any of its officials are associated with the said group in any 
manner and shall not be held liable for any losses whatsoever suffered by any person who 
has relied or acted upon any information made available / recommendations made on the 
said WhatsApp Group. These perpetrators are indulging in illegal and unauthorised 
activities, and we condemn this act of defrauding public.

Investors are advised to exercise caution, be vigilant and refrain from engaging with such 
deceptive/misleading/fraudulent groups on WhatsApp/other social media platforms/fake 
websites and are not to fall victim to such groups.

You may report any suspicious activity to service@tataamc.com

Mutual Fund Investments are subject to market risks, read all scheme 
related documents carefully.
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